
 
 
 

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time   30th August 2015   

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry Parish Newsletter 
            Parish Priest:  Fr. Harry Bohan  086-8223362           Sacristan:  Kilmurry AnneMarie Sheedy      Secretary:   Puff O’Connor 

            Contacts:           Parish Office  061-713682            email: office@sixmilebridgeparish.ie           website:  www.sixmilebridgeparish.ie 

We remember all our loved ones and especially those  whose   
Anniversaries occur at this time.     May they Rest in Peace                           

Mass :  Tuesday - Thursday 10.00 a.m.    Friday 7.00 p.m. 
Friday next is the First Friday in September.  Fr. Harry will visit 
the sick and housebound during the week.  If anyone would like a 
visit please let us know. 

 

Mass will be celebrated in Cilín Cemetery on Monday 
night at 7.00 p.m. 

Samaritans thank all who contributed to their recent  
collection. 
Sixmilebridge Tidy Towns thank all who contributed to 
their recent collection. 

Found - a lady’s watch.  Owner can have same by  
contacting Puff in Sacristy or Office. 

   Rota Next Weekend       Readers               Eucharistic          Altar 
                                                                             Ministers         Servers 
   Sat.        5th     7.00 p.m.     Claire                      B                           A 
   Sun.       6th   10.00 a.m.     Marie           Tom Aoibhe                  A 
   Sun.       6th   11.00 a.m.     Margaret                D                           A 

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12..00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 

 
Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat. 29th 
 
 
Sun. 30th 
 
 
Sat. 5th 
Sun. 6th  
 
 
 

 7.00 p.m. 
 
 
11.00 a.m. 
 
 
 7.00 p.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
 
 
 

Pakie (Cop) O’Sullivan 
Bridget + Ned Shannon 
John O’Brien 
Mary Kelly 
Peggy Cullinan + Deceased Family. 
Jim Browne 
Mary McInerney + Bridie Moloney 
Ita Tangney 
Billy + Kathleen Earls 
Joe + Bernadette O’Halloran 
Reddan Family Deceased 

 €3,400 

Community Notices 
 

Congratulations! to Tomorrow’s Child Montessori & After 
School Care who have been awarded the Shield  My School 
Flag Award by the I.S.P.C.C.  and are 1st to  
receive the award in Clare. To celebrate this  
achievement they will be holding a presentation night in the 
near future.  Further details to follow. 

 

Tulla Vintage + Classic Display, Pat O’Halloran  
Memorial 6th September in O’Halloran’s Field, Church Road, 
Tulla from 12 Noon.  All types of Vintage welcome. Proceeds 
raised will be reinvested in the local community. 

 

“1970’s Student Reunion on Saturday September 28th at 
8pm in Oak Wood Arms, Shannon” Tickets for €20 available 
from Heather  087-2883955 or Marzie 086-8142527 or Irene  
086-3790499 or email seventiescomp@gmail.com  

 

Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club Golf Classic  in Shannon Golf 
Club on Friday 4th Sept.  This will be the biggest fundraising 
venture this year and all support is welcome.  Team of Four 
including a meal is priced at €200 and  Tee Box Sponsorship is 
also available for €50.00.  Contact Debbie on 087-2290378  to 
reserve your time. 

 

Sixmilebridge ICA resume meetings and activities for the 
coming year on Wed 9th September at 8pm upstairs in the 
Credit Union. ICA is a wonderful way to meet new people, 
learn new skills and become part of the largest Women’s or-
ganisation in the country and as September is Friendship 
Month why not come along and meet old friends or make new 
ones and see what the ICA is all about.  We look forward to 
welcoming back current members and new members are al-
ways welcome. Contact Guild secretary Carmel  087 6933300  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club  LOTTO 

 

Numbers drawn   1     7     8     11 
                          NEXT  JACKPOT    

BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

Schools - Primary, Secondary, Third Level open their doors these 
days and weeks to young people - to begin or further their  
education.  All young people from our Parish Community have 
our best wishes. 

 

Our two Primary Schools are central to our Community.  Between 
them 670 young people - 530 in Sixmilebridge, 140 in Kilmurry - 
will attend. 

 

Schools are microcosm of Society - people with different ideas, 
ideals, ambitions, faiths.  They have several functions.  As well 
as providing the knowledge and basic skills such as reading, 
writing etc., they prepare children for their futures, as adults,  
parents and as leaders of the next generation.  With the Parents 
Associations they organise talks on topics such as Internet 
Safety, Social Media, Bullying, Drugs etc.  Both schools place 
a lot of emphasis on the value of exercise, creativity and on  
spiritual development.  With the Parish and Parents they prepare 
children for the Sacrament of First Communion and Confirmation.  
Both schools have Boards of Management whose members are 
expected to have a clear understanding of Catholic Education 
and a commitment to serve the ethos of the school.  Ideally they 
will also have a commitment to the local community and help to 
foster the links between the school and the Community. 

 

We are very aware it is an anxious time for parents, as children 
move through the different stages of  schooling.  It is especially 
daunting when their child goes to school for the first time, when 
they leave Primary to go to Secondary school and then move out 
to further education.  All parents care for their children and the 
values that shape them.  It is important that practical Christian 
values are fostered, above all in the home, in the wider Parish 
Community and of course in the School.   
It is worth making the point that as they grow through the  
different stages of their young lives that Parents give them their 
space to develop their own sense of identity and independence 
and responsibility. 

We pray for them all at our Masses this weekend and wish 
them well. 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations!  to…. 

 

Martin Mulready + Mary Cahill 

and 

Keith McMahon + Sara Jane Butler 

 

who were married this weekend. 


